
BOARD OF
FIRE COMMISSIONERS

DISTRICT NO. 2
TOWNSHIP OF FREEHOLD, NEW JERSEY

November 8, 2016

Chairman Gregg Brass called the regularly scheduled meeting of the Board of Fire
Commissioners to order at 7:00 p.m.   The Sunshine law was read and the date and time of the meeting
was posted.

Roll call was taken as follows:
Mr. Goldstein Absent
Mr. Polo Present
Mr. Bailey Present
Mr. Allen Present
Mr. Brass Present
Mr. Parker Present
Chief Holley Present
Vice President Berman Present

BUDGET

Mr. Polo received correspondence from the Department of Consumer Affairs with corrections to the
budget, Mr. Polo reached out to Mr. Stankewicz, he will make corrections and resend to Department of
Consumer Affairs.

CORRESPONDENCE

Mr. Polo received a letter from New Jersey Fire Equipment there was a recall on the Rit Pack, Chief
Holley will see if it pertains to our equipment.

CHIEF’S REPORT

Going to the Monmouth County Fire Academy for training on November 9th.

On Thursday November 17th East Freehold Fire Company was invited to Nestles for there ammonia



training, so drill night has been moved from Wednesday to Thursday.

Assistant Chief Murray got the new AED for ’85.

RADIO AND ALARM

There are three units, the two chief trucks and ’90 that are ready to be put in service, Chief Holley is
going to contact Mike Burke to see they can put them in service. 1st Lieutenant Rehberg will be helping
out with the rest of the set up for Spillman.

BUILDING

Nothing at this time.

INSURANCE

Nothing at this time.

MAINTENANCE

’66 is going for new tires this week.

NEW BUSINESS

Nothing at this time.

OLD BUSINESS

The I Am Responding Monitor at Daniels Way is not working, will need a new one.  Mr. Brass will look
into purchasing.

TREASURER

Received a rebate check for $50.00 from American Power and Gas, it was deposited October 26, 2016 in
the Freehold Savings Bank in the money markey account.

Check #10073 in the amount of $165.00 was cancelled it was missed placed by Kris Holley it will be
replaced next meeting with check #10075.



ENVIROMENTAL

Freehold Township District 2 Board of Fire Commissioners received correspondence from Buchanan,
Ingersoll and Rooney regarding East Freehold Fire Company/Shaners Enviromental Remediation.  The
Shaners have reached out to there elective official regarding the enviromental cleanup on both properties.
In turn the elective official contacted the NJDEP and arranged a meeting.  The board will await the
outcome of the meeting.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 7:35 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Jeffrey M. Allen, Secretary
Board of Fire Commissioners
District 2


